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To the Legislative Scrutiny Committee of the NT Parliament,

I am emailing to make a submission against the Territory Coordinator bill - I
oppose this bill as I believe it provides unfair and unethical powers to the Territory
Coordinator and Chief Minister to override legislation that we have in place for the
purpose of protecting the interests of all Territorians.

Both the draft and amended versions of this bill pose a significant threat to
democratic processes and institutions in the Northern Territory, and prioritise
solely 'economic prosperity' against other key interests of our community -
Territorians deeply value the protection of our cultures, health and environment, so
these need to be prioritised and protected. 

Regards,

Elizabeth Gleeson




